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17th January 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As a result of the new GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations) schools must have 
permission to use photos of your child.  The use of digital photographs and video images 
play an important part in learning activities. Pupils and staff may use digital cameras and 
videos to record evidence of activities in lessons and on educational visits. These images 
may then be used in presentations in subsequent lessons. 
 
Images and videos may also be used to celebrate success through their publication in 
newsletters, on the school website and on social media. 
 
We will ensure that when images are published that the children cannot be identified by the 
use of their names. 
 
Please complete the consent form below and return to school 
 
I give permission for photos/videos of my child to be used: 
(Please tick the boxes below) 

  Use in and around school, in places that might be seen by visitors,   

  On the school website & social media 

 I DO NOT give permission for photos or videos of my child to be used 
 

Name of Child___________________________Class________________________________ 
 
 
Signed ________________________ Relationship to child____________________________ 
 
 
If you wish to withdraw your consent you may do so at any time by informing the school 
office. 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Richard Walker 
Deputy Head 


